
 Covid U  pdates as of February 15, 2022: 

 Dear Barefoot Yogis, 

 *Yolo County’s universal face-covering requirement in 
 public settings and workplaces will end on February 
 15, 2022, aligning with the State. 

 *Face-covering is optional for fully vaccinated 
 individuals indoors. 

 *If you are fully vaccinated and prefer to attend yoga 
 classes without a mask, please present to our staff 
 your vaccination documents before entering the 
 studio. 

 *Thank you for helping to keep Barefoot a safe and 
 healthy place to practice yoga! 

 Barefoot Team 


